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Open 7am - 6pm 
Monday - Friday 
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 4 November 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 
 

Glen Oroua Athletics Day 
This will be held on Friday 13 November, from 10 - 3pm, with a break from 12.10 - 1pm 
for lunch.  Please join us for a fun day of athletics competition, stick around for a picnic 
lunch with you children, and buy a coffee from the coffee cart that will be on site for the 
day (all profits going to Room 1 camp).  It would be great to see all the children dressed 
in their house colours for the day, as this is one of the last opportunities to gain points for 
the coveted house trophy.  Sunscreen and sun protection will be a must.  A timetable of 
events will follow next week.  We hope to see you for all or part of the day! 

Swimming Pool Refurbishment 

A big thank you to the Glen Oroua Sports Club for 

their generous donation. This donation will be going 

directly to the refurb work currently being          

completed on our school pool.  The Glen Oroua 

Sports club has been around for 75 years and with 

this donation the club will be wound up.  It was a 

fantastic    

gesture from 

the club and 

these funds will go directly to our pool which 

can be used by the community. 

Principal Announcement 

 

It is with great pleasure the Board of Trustees wish to announce the 

new Principal of Glen Oroua School starting Term 1 next year is     

Francie Carroll. 

We all know Franice's love for both teaching and learning, our school 

and local community and with her drive will see Glen Oroua 

School continue to flourish.  Please join us in congratulating and     

welcoming Franice into her new role. 

Term Events 
 
Friday - 6 November -        
Assembly 
Thursday - 12 November - 
Manual 
Thursday - 12 November - 
Kahurangi Performance and 
Workshop 
Friday - 13 November - GO 
Athletics Day 
Saturday - 14 November - 
Manawatu Oroua Ag Day 
Monday - 16 November -     
National Young Leaders Day 
Tuesday - 17 November -     
Immunisations 
Friday - 20 November - Te 
Kawau Athletics 
Friday - 20 November -      
Assembly 
Sunday - 22 November -     
Lions Christmas Parade 
Monday - 23 November - 
Teacher Only Day 
Thursday - 26 November - 
Manual 
Thursday - 26 November - 
BoT Meeting 
Friday - 4 December - BoT 
Election Day 
Friday - 4 December -        
Assembly 
Tuesday - 8 December - GO 
Treat Day 
Thursday - 10 December - 
Manual 
Friday - 11 December - GO 
School Hangi 
Monday - 14 December - GO 
Prizegiving 
Tuesday - 15 December - Last 
Day of Term - Finish 12 noon 

Kawakawa Balm for sale!! 
 $10 per jar  

Money towards  
Education Outside the  

Classroom 
Can be  

purchased from the school 
office. 

 Assembly - Friday 6 November 2.15pm in the Library 

 Head lice - Please check regularly and treat if           

necessary.   

 

A really fun night!  Not to be missed!  Book in your group now, 

as tickets are limited.  Sales in Glen Oroua School office.                   

$10 per person.  Some snacks supplied, or bring your own 

graze platter and BYO drinks.  Check out our Glen Oroua 

Friends of the School Facebook page for more details. 

Hosted by Glen Oroua 
Friends of the School 

A fun MOVIE themed 

musical game night 

SATURDAY 14th November 2020 

Rongotea Christmas Parade 

Thank you to the Rongotea & District Lions for  

continuing to offer us the opportunity to include a 

float in the much-loved Christmas Parade, which 

will be held this year on Sunday 22 November 

(time involvement roughly between 11 & 2.30 - 

more details to follow). Usually we have a big    

portion of our tamariki on the float, and we look 

forward to the same this year.  Current thoughts 

about our theme are a Santa's Village, with a    

bundle of Glen Oroua elves in tow.  I am really 

keen to get hold of some thick cardboard that's    

1-1.5m high, and some helpers (not elves so much) 

to draw some houses/buildings that could run 

through the middle of our float, that the students 

could then paint. We would also appreciate ideas/

donations of white fabric to wrap haybales in to 

look like snow drifts, and white wool to make into 

pompoms (aka snowballs).  Any ideas or further  

offers for help also would be welcomed.  

Thanks, Francie. 


